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Financial Contributions Policy 
 
 
The Local Government Act 2002 requires Council to adopt a policy on financial 
contributions.  
 
“Financial Contributions” has the meaning given to it by section 108(9) of the 
Resource Management Act 1991.  
 
The Council does not intend to fund any capital expenditure identified in this 
Long-term Plan from Financial Contributions. However, during the period of this 
plan, it is possible that in granting a resource consent, a financial contribution 
may be imposed, according to the Policy set in the relevant Regional Plan.  
 
Copies of the Regional Plans are available for inspection at the Regional Council 
office and are available on the Council website www.wcwc.govt.nz 
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